
Howard Cattle Spirit Wear 
Hello Howard Cattle Families, 

 

We are happy to announce that our spirit wear can now be ordered online!  Click this 

link https://howardcattlepfa.square.site/cattle-t-shirts  to visit our store.  Shirts can be 

ordered online and picked up on campus at a later date.    
 

Show Rustler Pride and wear your spirit wear every Monday and Friday!! 
 

Current Merchandise  

We are currently well stocked in every item.  There are a few classes that have 2 college 

shirt options to choose from.  Parents are welcome to purchase for themselves too. 
 

Retired Items  

We have retired college shirts that are not being currently used, so sizes are limited.  

These shirts can still be worn on college Mondays in place of your class assigned shirt.   

Additionally, we have a few girls Red and White Cap Sleeve Shirts available – small only. 
 

All Sales Are Final 

No returns or exchanges once item(s) leave campus.  So please check you order. 
 

Online Check Out Requirements  

The last step of our checkout is a MUST.  In the Notes Section before you finalize 

payment, and to make sure you get your order without delay,  you MUST enter your 

student’s first and last name, their teacher’s name, and a phone number if there are 

questions about your order.  
 

Purchases on Campus 

You can also come to the office, complete a paper order form to order spirit wear, and 

pay by cash or check.  Items will be available for pick up within a few days. 
 

Social distancing is a MUST 

Please be courteous when coming on campus.  Please have your mask on as you exit 

your vehicle.  Pick up will be in the office unless otherwise informed.   
 

If you have any questions, please email PFA at howardcattlepfa@gmail.com, and we will 

get back to you in a timely manner.  
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